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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Poland and thanks for the presentation of the national report.
Georgia commends the Government of Poland for introducing and implementing the Act of 12 March 2022 on Assistance to Citizens of Ukraine. 
We welcome steps undertaken by the government aimed at strengthening the national health care system. 
Georgia notes with satisfaction the allocation of additional funds to the Office of the Commissioner for Human Rights of Poland. 
We positively evaluate the introduction of The National Action Plan for Equal Treatment 2022-2030, which includes initiatives for the more comprehensive gathering of data on discriminated groups. 
We also value government’s steps to counteract domestic violence more effectively and reduce its scale.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to Poland:

· To continue implementing measures against discrimination. 
· To continue measures, which strengthen the independence and abilities of the Office of the Commissioner for Human Rights of Poland 
With this in mind, we wish the delegation of Poland a very successful review.
